
CANCELLED MEETINGS NOTICE 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MARCH 17, 2020 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING MARCH 17, 2020 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING MARCH 24, 2020 

 
March 12, 2020 

 
On behalf of Board of Water & Light Board of Commissioners Chairperson David Price, please see the 
following communication.  
  
The Committee of the Whole, Finance and Board meetings currently scheduled for March 17th & 24th, 
2020 are canceled. This precaution is being taken because of the COVID-19 pandemic declared by the 
World Health Organization and directives from Governor Whitmer.   
  
As you are aware, public health directions are evolving daily. Therefore, further updates on new meeting 
dates will be communicated as soon as practicable. 
 
Thank you,  
M. Denise Griffin  

 
M. Denise Griffin 
Corporate Secretary 
1201 S. Washington Ave. 
Lansing, MI 48910 
Office: (517) 702-6033 
Mobile: (517) 763-8474 
Mdenise.Griffin@LBWL.COM 
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